SUBMISSION  1

From: Kean-Seng Lim [mailto:keansenglim@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, 1 December 2003 8:58 AM
Subject: Mt Druitt Doctors Response to the Medicare Plus Package
Dear Senator,
 

As doctors from one of the lowest socio-economic regions in Sydney and the area with highest bulk billing rate in Australia, we are concerned at the some aspects of the Medicare Plus package.
 

While it represents an improvement on the Fairer Medicare Package overall, it continues to be a stop gap measure rather than solution.  We support the safety net, but believe this must be accompanied by other changes to the package to ensure continuing access to quality health care in the future.
 

There is no doubt in our minds that the package as it stands will lead to a reduction in bulk billing in our region.  Due to the longstanding neglect of primary health care in this region however, it is equally important to stress that doing nothing will be likely to lead to a continuing reduction in the bulk billing rate.
 

I have attached a letter which has been sent to the Federal Minister for Health.  We hope this may help you in your deliberations and would encourage you to find a workable solution for the health of the population.
 

 

Dr Kean-Seng Lim
Secretary Mt Druitt Medical Practitioners Association
253 Beames Ave
Mt Druitt 2770
Ph   9625 8888
Fax  9832 7152
